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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"We're getting into the holiday spirit here in the Town of Pike Road! There are tons of holiday events 

happening now and in the upcoming weeks. Read below for details! 

First, we want to encourage you to take a moment to give thanks and reflect on the many blessings we 

experience every day because of the men and women who have served and sacrificed on our behalf. In a 

region that is touched daily by countless contributions of military men, women, and families, it is crucial that 

we take every opportunity to say thank you and honor all who have served. 

We have so many activities and festivities happening! The Pike Road Arts Council Silent Auction is ongoing 

through Nov. 19. This annual fundraiser benefits the Woodland Methodist Church's food pantry, so head over 

to the Pike Road Arts Center to browse! Our Cranberry Jam Session Ag & Stewardship Workshop is this 

Thursday, Nov. 16. Learn more about jam preservation and take some home with you just in time for the 

holidays! Next, we have our Gingerbread House Workshop and Christmas Ornament Workshop, both on Nov. 

18 at the Pike Road Arts Center. These fun events will be fun for the whole family! 

Lastly, don't forget about the Annual Christmas Spectacular + Season of Giving Kickoff on Dec. 1. Together, 

we'll enjoy lighting the Christmas tree, theatrical performances from community groups, a Christmas story, and 

even snow! 

Christmas is always a special season in the Town of Pike Road, and we are grateful we get to share it with you. 

We'd love to fellowship with you at any of these upcoming events -search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, 

Instagram, and X to connect with us. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


